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Dear Parent and Student, 
 
Welcome to the Fall 2015 Semester! I ask that both student and parent or guardian read 
this document and keep it for your records.  On the attached sheet, fill in the requested 
information, sign it and return it to me by Monday, September 14th.  Please have your 
student bring the required materials to class by this date also. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me for any reason.  Here’s to a great semester! 
 
Mrs. Laurel Olszewski 
414-423-2750, ext. 2109 
laurel.olszewski@greendale.k12.wi.us  
 
REQUIRED MATERIALS 

1. Folder  
2. Pencil 

 
GRADING SYSTEM 

There are three areas that will be graded.  They are as follows: 
DAILY ASSIGNMENTS  

Throughout the semester, you will be given assignments to be completed in class.  
These will include daily journal questions. Work that is turned in with no name 
and work that is turned in late will lose points. 

PARTICIPATION  
Throughout the course of this class, you will be expected to always do your very 
best. In this category, you will be graded on getting to class on time, having 
necessary materials in class each day, cooperation and overall effort. There are a 
possible 3 points for participation every day.  Points will be lost for not following 
directions. 

QUIZZES AND TESTS 
There will be a quiz at the end of each unit and a final test at the end of the 
semester. 
 

UNITS 
There are five units in 6th Grade General Music: Symphonies, Ballet, Opera, 
Musical Theater, and Pop Music. 
 



6th Grade General Music 
Please return this page to Mrs. Olszewski in class by September 14th   

“We have read the 6th Grade General Music Syllabus and understand the guidelines 
listed.” 

 
 
Student Signature        Date 
 
 
Parent/Guardian Signature      Date 

 

PARENTS, PLEASE CHECK THE STATEMENT BELOW THAT PERTAINS TO 
YOU.  THANK YOU! 

 
Yes, I am_____   No, I’m not _____  
interested in volunteering for the Friends of Music Organization.  (FOM is a parent 
organization dedicated to the advocacy of music in the Greendale Public Schools. They 
provide volunteers to help at numerous music events and financial support for music 
scholarships, concert programs, numerous uncovered expenses of our music department at 
all levels - Elementary, Middle and High School, and much more. ) 
 
Please have FOM contact me at:  (email address) ____________________________________ 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


